John M. Berst

From:

State of Illinois Central Management Services <cms@diversitycompliance.com>

Sent:

Friday, June 12, 2020 12:59 PM

To:

John M. Berst

Subject:

CMS: Certification Approved

JOHN BERST COMPONENTS EXPRESS, INC. 10330 ARGONNE WOOD DRIVE SUITE 100 WOODRIDGE, IL 60517

Dear Business Owner:

Re: NCA Certification Approval Persons with Disability Business Enterprise (PBE) Certification Term Expires: July 24, 2021

Congratulations! After reviewing the No-Change Affidavit (NCA) information you supplied, we are pleased to inform you that your firm has been granted continued certification under the Business Enterprise Program (BEP) for Minorities, Females and Persons with Disabilities.

This certification is in effect with the State of Illinois until the date specified above as long as you continue to submit annual No -Change Affidavits and are found to still meet the requirements of the Program.

Your firm's name will appear in the State's Directory as a certified vendor with the BEP in the specialty area(s) of:

NIGP 20416: CHIPS: ACCELERATOR, GRAPHICS, MATH CO-PROCESSOR, MEMORY (RAM AND ROM), NETWORK, SIMMS, FTC.

NIGP 20787: TAPES, TAPE CARTRIDGES, TAPE CASSETTES, TAPE REELS, TAPE LABELS, ETC.

NIGP 28706: AMPLIFIERS AND PREAMPLIFIERS, DIGITAL AND ANALOG, NOT FOR SOUND SYSTEMS OR TV ANTENNAS NIGP 54000: LUMBER, SIDING, AND RELATED PRODUCTS NIGP 84056: TELECONFERENCE SYSTEMS, AUDIO/VIDEO, INCLUDING VIDEO ON DEMAND SYSTEMS

Your firm will only show up in in the database of BEP-certified vendors under the NIGP codes listed above, so PLEASE REVIEW THE LIST CAREFULLY TO ENSURE THAT ALL RELEVANT NIGP CODES ARE INCLUDED.

Also, please be advised that this certification does not guarantee that you will receive a State contract. Please visit the Vendor Registration page on www.opportunities.illinois.gov and be sure to register with each of the Procurement Bulletins listed so that you are notified of upcoming solicitations in your NIGP codes. Certification with the Business Enterprise Program does not ensure you receive notifications; you must also register with the Procurement Bulletins.

Thank you for your participation in the BEP. We welcome your participation and wish you continued success.

Sincerely,

Carlos Gutiérrez